
From: Nicola T  
Sent: 18 March 2023 06:23 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: Application 2022/0528/P 
 

Dear David  

I object to the application on the following grounds: 

Overcrowding of amenities and particularly tube stations 

No consideration given to inability to walk along Finchley Road at certain times 

of day 

Inadequate social housing 

Loss of 02 centre, which is a valuable hub and as only completed in 1998. 

Environment impact, specifically relating to flooding 

 

Kind regards 

Nicola 

 

 


